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The Callaway County Health Department has received notification that an additional individual at 
William Woods University has tested positive for Covid 19. The Callaway County Health Depart-
ment is working to identify anyone this individual has come into close contact with. Everyone 
identified will be contacted today by the Callaway County Health Department and be advised to 
isolate in place for 14 days.

None of the individuals who have tested positive is from the community at large. William Woods 
University continues to assist us with our investigations and is committed to containing the situa-
tion to the campus.


